


SLO Bytes Computer Users’ Group 
 Minutes of the October 2nd 2020 Virtual BOD Meeting
Officers present via Zoom: Alan Raul, Ralph Sutter, Kaye Raul, John Waller and Earl Kaplan
President Earl Kaplan called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm.
The Minutes of the September 4th 2020 Board meeting were approved as submitted.
Treasurer Kaye Raul delivered the financial report.  She dropped one individual from the membership rolls for lapsed dues and sent out friendly reminders to several members whose dues were overdue.
Training Officer Alan Raul will deliver both the First and Second Session presentations at the General Meeting on October 4th.
Secretary Ralph Sutter apologized for not having contacted the San Luis Obispo Guild to request the refund of SLO Bytes’ security deposit and clean out our locker at that facility. Sutter will do that before the November BOD meeting.
After much discussion, the Board agreed that the Second Session for the November General Meeting will take the form of an-open ended Question and Answer forum in which Zoom participants are encouraged to ask the five BOD members questions related to computing and electronic devices.  Each Board member is encouraged to have ready a brief conversation starter in the event that our audience needs a little encouragement to kick off the discussions.
The meeting ended at 6:59 pm
Ralph Sutter







